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DC Housing Finance Agency 
Program Notification 

November 6, 2017 
 

2017-07 –DCHFA Exhaustion of MCC Funds 
 

 

The purpose of this notification is to inform you that due to unprecedented demand 
for DCHFA’s Mortgage Credit Certificate (‘MCC’) Program, we expect to exhaust 
funds for Calendar Year 2017 before the end of November. 
 
MCCs are reserved on a first come first-served basis and once funds have been 
completely exhausted, no additional reservations will be accepted by the 
reservation system. 
 
All existing and confirmed MCC Reservations will be processed. 
 
Please be sure that you are able to reserve an MCC before committing to a 
borrower.   
 
Should you have any questions about any DC Open Doors mortgage product, or 
DCHFA’s processes or procedures, please contact us directly at 202-777-1632 or 
SingleFamilyPrograms@dchfa.org. 
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